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Dear Parents/Carers

Easter Competitions 
I cannot wait to see your Easter bonnets and decorated eggs!!
EYFS, y1 and y2, please bring your decorated Easter bonnets
into school by 10th April.
Y3, y4, y5 and y6, use your imagination and creativity by
decorating an egg. There is no specific theme so the sky is the
limit! Bring your entry to the Upper Hall on 7th April where the
judging will take place. 

Easter Raffle
We will be having an Easter raffle over the next few weeks. The
prizes will be displayed in the middle playground from Tuesday
25th March and raffle tickets will also go on sale for £1.00 per
strip. The money which will be raised will be used to purchase
resources and equipment for OPAL.

World Book Day
Well done to everyone who entered our paper plate competition
this year. The entries were superb and Pupil Parliament had a
tough job choosing the winners!

Book Fair 
Thankyou to all that visited our Book Fair this week. It was
lovely to see so many of you! Thankyou for your support!

Comic Relief
Finally, thank you for supporting this year's Red Nose Day. The
children and staff looked fantastic. We raised an incredible
£132.

Have a lovely weekend
Miss Cross







Rights Respecting Article
We are actively promoting children's rights and ensuring they know them.
 Please see an 'Article of the Week' below for you to share with your child.


